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AREA RESIDENTS CAN MEET WITH NEW  

MCCC PRESIDENT DURING COUNTY ‘TOUR’ 
 

 MONROE, Mich. – Residents across Monroe County will get the opportunity to meet 

with new Monroe County Community College President Dr. Kojo A. Quartey at one of the many 

stops on his “MCCC Presidential Listening Tour of Monroe County.” 

Quartey, who became the fifth president of Monroe County Community College in 

August, will engage in direct conversations with residents to get a first-hand feel for what 

different areas of the county need in terms of services from the college. 

There will six stops on the tour, all at Monroe County Library System branches.  Below 

are the dates and locations: 

Each listening session will run from 6-7:30 p.m.  

• Wednesday, Nov. 13:  Ellis Library and Reference Center, 3700 South Custer Rd., 

Monroe 

• Thursday, Nov. 14:  Frenchtown-Dixie Branch Library, 2881 Nadeau Rd., Monroe 

• Monday, Nov. 18:  Bedford Branch Library, 8575 Jackman Rd., Temperance 

• Thursday, Nov. 21:  Dundee Branch Library, 144 E. Main St., Dundee 

(more) 

 



   

 

• Monday, Dec. 2:  Dorsch Memorial Branch Library, 18 E. First St., Monroe 

• Wednesday, Dec. 4:  L.S. Navarre Branch Library, 1135 E. Second Ave., Monroe 

For more information, contact Joe Verkennes, director of marketing at MCCC, at (734) 

384-4207. 
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